From: Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal <joe.heublein@noaa.gov>

Sent: Sunday, May 5, 2019 4:48 PM

To: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal

Subject: Re: revisions to your slides -- prelim draft FYI
Attachments: Joe slides_revised 2.pptx

Hi Barb,

Made another revision to simplify/clarify the approach. One major thing I forgot to mention is that I'm
assuming these loss estimates are wild steelhead.

Thanks
Joe

On Fri, May 3, 2019 at 7:42 PM Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov> wrote:
FYT -- note that the replacement of the SR numbers with numbers adjusted for incorrect LAD assignment
really drops the pop level effect.

Attached are:

1. revised slides (didn't yet drop into master presentation becuase I might play with a bar chart tomorrow)
2. Update loss data with SR adjustment and pop scaling calculations

3. SR adjustment approach, FY1.

Barb Byrne

Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region
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Office: 916-930-5612
barbara.byrne@noaa.gov
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